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Will	6,000	patients	go	without	care	when	Planned	Parenthood	
closes	their	doors	on	Friday?	

	
WHAM,	Women’s	Health	Advocacy	Media	Group	Press	Conference			

on	Health	Care	Access	for	Women	in	Hamilton	County	Ohio	
	

Cincinnati,	OH	–	Women’s	Health	Advocacy	Media	Group	will	host	a	press	conference	
this	Friday	at	Crossroad	Health	Center		to	discuss	the	status	of	women’s	health	care	in	
Hamilton	County	and	the	barriers	to	access	of	health	services	in	light	of	the	closing	of	
two	Cincinnati	Planned	Parenthood	locations.	

	
																											
WHO:												Dr.	Christine	Furgason,	Associate	Medical	Director,	Crossroad	Health	Center,	in		
																							Over-the-Rhine	along	with	other	healthcare	professionals	and	community	leaders	
	
WHAT:		 Press	Availability	
																											“Women’s	Health	and	Access	to	Care	in	Hamilton	County”	
																										
WHEN:		 Friday,	September	20,	2019	
	 11:00	AM		EST	
	
WHERE:		 Crossroad	Health	Center	
																							5	E.	Liberty	Street	in	Cincinnati,	Ohio.	
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